IN-PERSON WORSHIP

All members are encouraged to wear their name tags – this will be helpful to identify the faces behind the masks!

Thank you to all who pre-register with the office as this enables us to put together an attendance list to speed entry on Sunday morning. Additionally, pre-registration ensures that we remain within the limits of our building capacity, in accordance with current public health directives.

If you wish to have your name on the list as "attending each Sunday", please contact the office to make those arrangements. In the event that you are not able to attend on a certain Sunday, please advise the office so that our numbers may be adjusted accordingly.

ST. PAUL'S 2021 VIRTUAL TALENT SHOW - THIS SUNDAY NIGHT!

Grab your popcorn, claim the best seat on the sofa and get ready for some talent!

At 7 PM on March 14 (this Sunday evening)

St. Paul's Virtual Talent Show will premier on our YouTube channel.

Use this link right here: CLICK HERE TO WATCH TO THE TALENT SHOW

When the Talent Show broadcast goes Live, the link should automatically connect to the show. If you are unable to watch live, the captured Talent Show will be available on the YouTube channel. During the live broadcast, please share your applause and accolades via the live chat feature.

Thanks very much to Jay Bailey, our resident Video Wizard, for compiling all of the entries, editing, adding music – attending to all the small details which makes for a successful show!

And thank you to all those who sent in their video for the show. Enjoy!

LENTEN COIN CONTAINERS

Coin boxes will be available in the Lower Lobby on Sunday.

Please take one and support PWS&D.

ST. PAUL'S ANNUAL MEETING

The Annual Meeting will be held on March 21, 2021.

This meeting will be a combination of Zoom and in-person attendance.

The meeting will take place following the worship service, in the Sanctuary.

The ZOOM link will be sent out next week.

Contact the office if you would like to obtain a copy of the Annual Report 2020.

THISTLE CLUB COOKBOOK UPDATE

The Thistle Club would like to thank everyone who has shared their recipes. They are still accepting recipes (especially for hors d'oeuvres and main dishes), so if you would like to send one in, please either email to sppc@kwic.com, drop off to the church mailbox or send by Canada Post.

LENTEN GARDENS SERIES

The Lenten Garden for Lent 3 will be available on St. Paul's Website. Just go to stpaulssimcoe.com and check for it between the arrows < > on the rectangular box on the front page.



Alternatively, this Saturday, you can access a direct link to Lenten Garden 4 here.

CHURCH OFFICE HOURS

THE OFFICE WILL BE OPEN MONDAY TO THURSDAY FROM 9 AM TO 2:45 PM.

Outside of office hours, please leave email and phone messages

and someone will get back to you as soon as possible.

CONTACT US

Questions or comments, please contact sppc@kwic.com or call 519-426-1845. To unsubscribe, please click here.